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Harden, Joi

From Michael Burnet

Sent Wednesday August 22 2007 1 40 PM

To Harden Joi

Cc Michael R Cannatti

Subject City Council Hearing Regarding Building Permit for 2104 Stamford Lane

I am the owner of 2200 Stamford Lane Austin Texas 78703 and I live at this residence with my family
Unfortunately I cannot attend tonight s meeting regarding the proposed building permit at 2104 Stamford Lane
Please convey to the Council that I oppose the building permit and support the appeal by my neighbors I do not
make this statement lightly I have put a great deal of thought into this matter and I believe there are several legal
reasons as to why the proposed building permit should not be issued

Michael Burnett
Minton, Burton, Foster & Collins, P C
1100 Guadalupe
Austin, Texas 78701
512-476-4873
512-479-8315 - fax

This electronic communication (including any attached document) may contain privileged and/or confidential information
This communication is intended only for the use of indicated e mail addressees If you are not an intended recipient of this
communication please be advised that any disclosure dissemination distribution copying or other use of this
communication or any attached document is strictly prohibited If you have received this communication in error please
notify the sender immediately by reply e mail and promptly destroy all electronic and printed copies of this communication
and any attached document

8/23/2007
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Harden, Joi

From annabel linscomt

Sent Wednesday August 22 2007 9 36 PM

To Harden Joi

Cc mcannatti@hamiltonternle com

Subject Building Permit Appeal for 2104 Stamford Austin 78703

Importance High

Regarding Item# 61PH

We are homeowners located at 2505 Stamford Way directly across the street from the property
addressed at 2104 Stamford

Since this building permit has expired and the proposed design exceeds the impervious cover limit we
implore the Council to support the appeal and deny the building permit

David L Linscomb
Annabel L Linscomb
2505 Stamford Way
Austin Texas 78703
(512)494-9922

See what you re getting into before you go there

8/23/2007



Harden, Joi

From Ken Pflug< _
Sent Thursday August 23 2007932AM
To Harden Joi
Subject 2104 Stamford issue

Joi

I m writing in support of the position of Mike Cannatti in opposition
to the appeal of the issuance of a building permit at 2104 Stamford
Because the earlier issued permit had expired and because that permit exceeds the
McMansion criteria as well as impervious cover I believe it should be neither issued
extended nor reissued

Thanks Hope all is well

Ken Pfluger
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Harden, Joi

From J Basciano!

Sent Thursday August 23 200711 57AM

To Harden Joi

Subject City Council Agenda Item #61 2104 Stamford Lane

Importance High

Hello Joi

Re City Council Meeting Agenda Item 61PH

I am writing in support of the position of Michael Cannatti in opposition to the issuance of a building permit for
construction at 2104 Stamford Lane The original expired permit exceeds the criteria of the McMansions
Ordinance as well as the impervious cover requirement This permit should not be issued extended or reissued

Only a new permit completely compliant with the McMansions Ordinance and Land Development Code criteria
should be considered for this site

Thank you

Joyce Basciano

8/23/2007


